ANNOUNCEMENTS

July 9, 2023

e WELCOME! Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of
your pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.

» Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the
sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.

e Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office.

e We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube.
4+

e The Harvest Table is in the Memorial Room after worship! Donate
extra produce or flowers from your garden; it’s available for purchase after
worship; all proceeds support the ministries of the Board of Deacons.

e The Women’s Association is holding a Summer Craft and Lunch on
Tuesday, July 18, beginning at 10:30. Lunch is provided; please bring $5.00
for supplies. Sign up on the bulletin board outside the office, or contact
Gladys Welker or Debbie Shellenbarger. They will be making pictures,
cards, or bookmarks using pressed flowers. Flowers will be provided, or
you can bring some of your own and press them in the microwave.

e Flower Sunday is on July 23. Bring some flowers from your garden at
home and display them in the sanctuary for worship!

e The congregation is invited to a lily garden party on Sunday, July 23,
from 1:00 to 5:00 pm, at the home of Jane Hamelink and Ron Dlouhy, 271
Holt Road, Williamston. The iris garden party earlier this summer was
lovely; now it’s the lilies’ turn! Call Jane at 517-897-1999 with questions.

e Please donate your gently used winter gear (coats, snow pants, etc.) to
the annual Mason Coat Drive; there is a box in the Memorial Room closet.

e The July/August issue of The Upper Room daily devotional (regular
or large print) is available at each entrance to the sanctuary. (Free!)

e The Worship and Music Committee is inviting you to sign up to be a
greeter or communion server on the bulletin board outside the office.

e Thanks to a generous donor, our church will once again be offering a
free week of summer camp at Camp Greenwood (campgreenwood.org)
to all our church youth and one friend each. See Lori Filka for the codes.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

July 9, 2023

e WELCOME! Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of
your pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.

e Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the
sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.

e Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office.

e We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube.
+++

e The Harvest Table is in the Memorial Room after worship! Donate
extra produce or flowers from your garden; it’s available for purchase after
worship; all proceeds support the ministries of the Board of Deacons.

e The Women’s Association is holding a Summer Craft and Lunch on
Tuesday, July 18, beginning at 10:30. Lunch is provided; please bring $5.00
for supplies. Sign up on the bulletin board outside the office, or contact
Gladys Welker or Debbie Shellenbarger. They will be making pictures,
cards, or bookmarks using pressed flowers. Flowers will be provided, or
you can bring some of your own and press them in the microwave.

e Flower Sunday is on July 23. Bring some flowers from your garden at
home and display them in the sanctuary for worship!

e The congregation is invited to a lily garden party on Sunday, July 23,
from 1:00 to 5:00 pm, at the home of Jane Hamelink and Ron Dlouhy, 271
Holt Road, Williamston. The iris garden party earlier this summer was
lovely; now it’s the lilies’ turn! Call Jane at 517-897-1999 with questions.

e Please donate your gently used winter gear (coats, snow pants, etc.) to
the annual Mason Coat Drive; there is a box in the Memorial Room closet.

e The July/August issue of The Upper Room daily devotional (regular
or large print) is available at each entrance to the sanctuary. (Free!)

e The Worship and Music Committee is inviting you to sign up to be a
greeter or communion server on the bulletin board outside the office.

e Thanks to a generous donor, our church will once again be offering a
free week of summer camp at Camp Greenwood (campgreenwood.org)
to all our church youth and one friend each. See Lori Filka for the codes.



